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 Our c.1810/c.1870 plaque house has twenty one (21) windows that need to be replaced. The 

current windows are single glazed wood sash that were loosely fitted into existing sash 

openings thus needing metal storm windows.  Records reflect they were installed in the 1990s. 

Pictures obtained from Historical showed the prior (original?)  windows were 2 over 2 double 

hung windows. 

Last year we insulated the house through the RI Housing Energy Program and the house is 

noticeably warmer and even quieter. Next steps for energy efficiency now lead to window 

replacement for the purpose of enhancing not only the cosmetic presentation of the house, but 

also the functionality. 

After research, we have selected the MARVIN ELEVATE series. We even noted that the Historic 

District Commission has approved these very windows in projects in town. The MARVIN 

ELEVATE series are fiberglass exterior construction and wood construction interior, double 

glazed with divided lights. We have chosen black for the exterior and painted white for the 

interior.  We believe that after much research that this is the most suitable window that fits all 

the needs and requirements.  Thank you for your consideration. 


